
IQAC Meeting with QMC Coordinators and members, 4th February 2023 

1. Proforma with segregated templates has been sent to the departments and the data was 

received promptly after the NAAC sensitization meetings with Heads of the 

Departments. The compilation of data for AQAR 2021-22 has been speeded up. 

3 

Action Taken Report 

2. Mentor-Mentee system has been implemented with the initiation of IQAC and 

continuous monitoring of QMCs. The departments started displaying the Mentor 

Mentee sheets in the notice boards and the same was informed to IQAC. 

The List of students admitted in the academic year 2022-23 has been acquired from 

Director, PG admissions for the future AQAR and SSR submissions. 
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